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State Flood Hazard Mitigation Plan  
The following items summarize the NeDNR Floodplain Management Section’s progress to date: 

Draft Plan Sections: 

• Online public meeting and survey closed July 23, 2021. Survey responses are being 
compiled for inclusion in the Plan document. 

• Comment period has closed on the Flood Risk Types and Flood History plan sections. 
Comments are being incorporated and Plan sections finalized.  

• The following three draft plan sections are available for review and comment: 
o Plan Maintenance Process 
o Lessons Learned 
o Mitigation and Recovery Funding. 

• Draft sections and comment form templates for use in providing comments may be 
accessed at: https://dnr.nebraska.gov/floodplain/nebraska-flood-hazard-mitigation-plan. 

• Comments are due by August 31, 2021. 

Data / Information Requests: 
• We continue to seek information on 2019 flood impacts and recovery. 
• We are assembling critical infrastructure and state-owned facility database for use in 

assessing flooding risks. If you have data to share for your area, please contact Adele 
Phillips. 

• We are requesting your input on flood mitigation strategies. 

Projected Tasks for Next Month (August): 
• Stakeholder Meeting Tuesday, August 10th at 10:00 a.m. CDT. 
• Compile and review survey results from online public meeting. 
• Finalize Flood Risk Types and History plan section. 
• Start development of draft Regulatory section of plan. 
• Complete critical infrastructure and state-owned facility database. 

For additional information or questions, please contact: 

Adele Phillips, CFM  
Flood Mitigation Planner  
Office: 402.471.9252  
Email: adele.phillips@nebraska.gov   
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